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Dear Friends:
As someone born and raised in Oregon in the 1950's, and then left the state for many years, I
returned to find huge climate changes in our wonderful state. It is a sad situation. We must
make changes immediately to stop this horrible progress. I support LC 19 with improvements
for the climate and our future.
Thank you for your support,
Susan Ehrman
1447 NW 12th Avenue
Portland, OR 97209
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